
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 3:50 PM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabeach.gov>; City Council <citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov>; Suja 
Lowenthal <suja@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Special Meeting 
 

  

New eComment for City Council Special Meeting  

Moin Salah submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Special Meeting 

Item: 1. CONSIDERATION OF MODIFICATION OF EMERGENCY ORDER IN RESPONSE TO 
COVID-19 PANDEMIC PERTAINING TO THE STRAND AND CITY OFF-STREET AND ON-
STREET PARKING FACILITIES (Staff Report will be available on May 21, 2020) 

eComment: As a front-line healthcare worker, Hermosa Beach father to two elementary school 
students, and Hermosa Beach resident, I'd like to start off by commending the HB City Council 
for the efforts regarding Covid-19. I implore all of you to keep practicing safe social distancing, 
wear those masks when you are within 6 feet of people outside your household, and support our 
local businesses! I'd love to see the Summer Streets program start ASAP and potentially 
become a permanent part of our city's legacy. As we all know, Hermosa Avenue is NOT used as 
a commuter thoroughfare, so this would have minimal traffic disruption for the great upside of 
"driving" bicycle/foot traffic to our local businesses! I'd also like to see the Strand reopened to 
bike/skateboard traffic only until Summer Streets has started. Once that has commenced, shift 
all bike/skateboard traffic to Hermosa Avenue and leave the Strand for people to walk and run. 
Keep up the great work HB City Council! 

 

 

 


